
Sandbags at the Drainage Channel B Being Swept Away Due to Rainfall 
from the Approaching Typhoon at Fukushima Daiichi NPS

(Chronological order)
- At around 1:30 PM today (on September 15), 
sandbags that had been set at the drainage channel B 
(at a point immediately short of the junction with the 
drainage channel C) in the contaminated water storage 
tank area were found to have been swept away due to 
rainfall from the approaching typhoon. 
- At 3:20 PM on the same day, we completed work of 
resetting sandbags at this location. 
- Before sandbags were swept away, we already 
collected residual water in front of the sandbags set at 
the drainage channel B using a pump by the morning on 
September 15*, in preparation for the typhoon.

Condition before the sandbags were swept away

<Reference>
September 17, 2013

Tokyo Electric Power Company

(Photo was taken By TEPCO on September 15, 2013)

Drainage 
channel B

Drainage 
channel C

Drainage 
channel B

Drainage 
channel C

(Photo was taken By TEPCO on September 15, 2013)

Drainage channel B

Drainage 
channel C

Condition after the sandbags were swept away

: Sandbag dike
: Area where collection of
soil was completed

: Area where cleaning of the
drainage channel was completed

Sandbags were swept away to the 
central part of the junction of the 
drainage channel B and C

Revised Version

* We have corrected the date from September 14 to September 15.   
(Correction date: September 17)


